
High quality and timely
training and guidance which
meets the needs of
Headteachers, Induction
Tutors and ECTs.
Targeted support and
guidance to meet the needs
of individual schools and
individual ECTs. 

Expert advice and
knowledge regarding a
school’s statutory obligations
for ECTs, including formal
complaints or challenges.

Our vision:

We provide:

Teach West London is
committed to developing
professional expertise to make
a positive difference to the
lives of children.

Appropriate Body
Service 

Quality assurance of
assessment forms, against
the Teachers’ Standards.

An accessible, responsive and
engaged service to support
your needs as a school: ECTs,
Induction tutors and Head
Teachers can contact us by
phone/email if and when they
need support.

Decisions on the outcomes
of statutory induction for
ECTs and submit reports to
the Teacher Regulation
Agency. 

Access to an online system
(ECT Manager) to track and
record ECTs’ progress and
complete statutory
assessments. 

A concise and easy to use
Induction Handbook for
ECTs, Induction Tutors
and Headteachers with
key information to
support the induction
process



How to register 

Contact us

FAQs

teachwest london.org.uk

(0)203 301 3180

AB@teachwestlondon.org.uk

Please click here to register your school. 

For any enquiries, please email
AB@teachwestlondon.org.uk

Do I have to register for this service?
All new ECTs are required to undertake a Statutory Induction and 
should be registered with an Appropriate Body of their school's 
choosing.

How much does your AB service cost?
With Teach West London, a school following the Full Induction 
Programme will pay £250 per ECT per year. 

My ECTs are already registered with a local
authority AB, do I need to register?
In Harrow, Hounslow, Ealing and Hillingdon, ECTs who have already 
started their induction will continue to be supported by their current 
local authority AB service provider. New ECTs commencing their 
induction in September 2023 will need to be registered with an 
alternative Appropriate Body because local authority AB services will 
not be taking on new ECTs from September 2023.

https://teachwestlondon.org.uk/appropriate-body/welcome-letter
https://forms.office.com/e/mpka6rjWqm



